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From: registrar

Sent: July-11-17 1:27 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 8:33 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

--Name --
John Lepik

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Another rate increase, really? People can barely afford to put food on the table. Please explain why Ontario has the
highest hydro rates in the country and now rates are going up. Is this just incompetence at the managerial level or are
the executives getting rich off the backs of blue collar citizens of this province. What is the justification for the increase,
more profit? This is unacceptable, not only will home owners suffer but also manufacturing, therefore more job losses.
Families and businesses will be forced to leave the province. The tax base goes with them. Absolutely No to a rate
increase!

-- Attachment --



